
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project “Renovation of Narva City Port buildings” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

General aim of the project is to improve international competitiveness of Narva City and 

contribute to tourism development. 
 
The direct purpose of the project is port buildings renovation in the Narva (Jõe Street 3, 

building No 12). 
 

The project includes renovation of the Narva port building No 12, including roof restauration, 

exterior facade renovation and port building area redevelopment. Port building will include 

room for visitors (tourists), port administrator’s office, W C facilities and shower room. 
 
As a result of the project, the quality of the services provided will be improved; the number of 

foreign visitors to the port and the average stay time in the port will increase. 
 
The project is realized by Narva Port foundation in cooperation with the Narva Department 

for City Development and Economy. 
 

The project is being realized with the E A S  support - Developing a Network of Small Harbours 

Program 
 
The total project budget is EU R  385 159,03. E A S  co-financing is EU R 199 999,77. 
 
Time-frame for implementation: 1.05.2018 – 31.05.2020 


